SAN FERNANDD

Addendum No. 1 February 14, 2022

Project: PICO STREET IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
CDBG Project No. 602080-19, Project No. 7610

TO: All Plan Holders

FROM: Emilio M. Murga, Consultant City Engineer ﬂlq/

SUBJECT: ADDENDUMNO.1-PICO STREET IMPROVEMENT PROJECT, CDBG Project
No. 602080-19, Project No. 7610

The following amendment is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents for the subject project, as fully
and completely as if the same were set forth therein. This Addendum No. 1 consists of one page.

CONTRACT DOCUMENTS

SPECIFICATIONS:

The following clarification, additions & deletions are made to the above referenced Specifications:

1. NOTICE INVITING BIDS, page 1, last paragraph, first sentence, “Section 3 non-
mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting will be held Thursday, February 17, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. at
120 Macneil Street” is replaced in its entirety as follows:

NON-MANDATORY SECTION 3 PRE-BID MEETING. Due to safety protocols in response
to COVID-19, the in-person pre-bid meeting is changed to a virtual pre-bid meeting. The virtual
meeting will be held on Thursday, February 24, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. Bidders must request an

invite to the virtual pre-bid meeting to Sandra Lee at Sandra.lee@mbakerintl.com or call (213)
663-6096.

If you have any questions, please call Mr. Manuel Fabian at (818) 898-1243 or mfabian@sfcity.org.

ADDENDUM ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Bidder acknowledges the receipt of this Addendum Number 1 which shall be attached to}
|the Bid proposal.

Signature and Title Date




